
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: We are spending time this week 
reviewing material from before our break! 
There WILL be a Spelling Test on Friday, but 
the words are all review. We are also 
concentrating on our second grade sight 
words we have learned so far! 
MATH:  
   *Regrouping Ones as Tens 
   *Adding Two-Digit Numbers to One-Digit 
     Numbers  (28+6=34) 
GRAMMAR: We are working on possessive 
nouns (the book’s cover, the dog’s collar).  

I hope you all had a wonderful time over the holidays with family and friends!! It’s great to be back in 
school and on a schedule again. We are having an EXCELLENT first day back  I am sending home the 
spelling words attached to this sheet and notice the January Book It as well! 
   Have a Great Week         --Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER: *Friday, January 15 (End of Quarter 2) 
*Monday, January 25 (NO SCHOOL – TEACHER WORKSHOP) 

January 4-8 

Keep in Mind… 

*The weather just keeps getting colder! 
Please make sure you send your child to 
school with the proper winter gear for 
outside recess. (Hat, gloves, boots, scarves, 
snow pants, winter jacket, etc.) 
*This week’s SHOW & TELL students are: 

Kristina, Jaiden, Broden 
(Tuesday, January 5th) 

*Exciting 2nd Grade News!! A new student will 
be joining our class tomorrow. Remind your 
student to be extra kind and welcoming!  
*DECEMBER BOOK ITS ARE DUE THIS WEEK! 


